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For Immediate Release: 
 
 On March 10, 2014, The Gibson County Sheriff’s Office asked citizens to help them identify a 
person of interest in a burglary that had occurred at the Storage and More facility at 1356 West 
150 South.  In a very short amount of time concerned citizens and other law enforcement 
agencies were able to identify the subject in the photo as Gary Neal Wyatt age 45 of Mt. Carmel.  
Once investigating officers were able to verify the identity of Mr. Wyatt they applied for warrant 
for his arrest.  On March 20th a warrant was issued for Mr. Wyatt’s arrest through the Gibson 
County Circuit Court.  The Gibson County Sheriff’s Office is asking that if anyone has any 
information on the whereabouts of Mr. Wyatt to contact the Gibson County Sheriff’s Office, or 
your local law enforcement agency.   
 
Mr. Wyatt is approximately 5’07” tall and weighs around 180 pounds.  He has Blond hair and 
Blue eyes.  He has been reported to be staying in the Evansville area, but also has ties to Mt. 
Carmel.   
 
Mr. Wyatt is wanted on Felony Burglary and Theft charges and has a cash bond of $10,000. 


